
Hi Susan, 
So glad your group had a positive visit. La Costa is a fabulous community – both from the 
programs standpoint but also due to our amazing staff and volunteers there. Hopefully you had 
the opportunity to meet “Miss Peggy” whom the kids adore. As far as a receipt, that would be 
difficult because the supplies come from a variety of sources and we buy in bulk as much as 
possible. I’m attaching the original breakdown in the hopes that it will suffice. If not, please let 
me know and we’ll brainstorm other options. I’m copying Heather Laird, director of learning 
programs, who oversees Running Readers so she’s aware of your request. 
  
Thanks again for the Rotary Club’s generous support of this important work. We have a fun event 
coming up next month that members might like to attend where the kids will be acting out 
stories they read. It’s called Readers Theater and Rachel Cherny, the volunteer coordinator who 
you met at La Costa is heading it up. There is a need for volunteers as well and we’d welcome 
any Rotary members who’d like to help out.  
  
Warmly, 
Donna 
  
Donna Pippins 
Director of Donor Development  
P: 619-450-8726  C: 619-384-1987  

 


